
 
 
 
 
 
Dear SJRCS Families, 
 
Our SJRCS Reopening Plan v2 has been posted on the front page of our website www.sjrcs.org 
 
Also, the Summer Packet is available on our website www.sjrcs.org under the “Parent Tab”. 
 
The Archdiocese of Baltimore requests all student families to review and electronically sign the following 
two documents for each student located in your School Admin account by Wednesday, August 19. 

1. Assumption of Risk Statement 
2. Parent Acknowledgement and Agreement Regarding COVID-19 Protocols 

 
Parents of Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten students: Please use this link 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4FABAA2C7-prekindergarten 
to schedule an assessment for your child during the week of August 31- September 4.  Their first week of 
school will begin on Tuesday, September 8. 
 
If you have not selected your child’s mode of instruction (in-person or distance learning), please 
complete the Return to School Intent Form posted on our website www.sjrcs.org.  We would like all 
forms returned by Wednesday, August 19. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your children back to school on Monday, August 31 (Grades 1-8) 
and Tuesday, September 8 (Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten). 
 
Enjoy the weekend! 
Dr. Jones and Mrs. Hanner 
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